
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 16th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Billingshurst Primary School 
Interim Headteacher: Brian Ball MA 

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE 
Tel: 01403 782789 

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk 

website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

I am writing with further details regarding the “Ground force day” mentioned in the previous 
newsletters. It will be on Saturday the 11th of November, 11:30am – 3:00pm. 

The aim of the day is for staff, parents and volunteers to come into school and work together 
on specific areas of the school grounds to improve our outdoor environment. 

 
We are looking for a team of 40 adults to join us. We would need you to bring along some 
basic gardening tools…. Wheelbarrows are always VERY useful! 

 
We will ask you to work in selected areas where we have agreed improvements and work is 
needed. Children are welcome but cannot take part in any activities involving tools or heavy 
work. We will provide drink, snacks and a “picnic” lunch. 

We would love you to be involved and feel this is a great opportunity to work as a 
school/parent community. Mr Hampson has produced a poster that you will see around 
school and please use the QR code below to sign up and let us know if you would like to take 
part. 

 
Thanks for supporting us with this! 

 

  
Brian Ball 
Interim Headteacher 
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